y ; y i el 1
i i i i

L

goanisiwenwsnazuszonduwus
dunouaisisrugudondadeolng

http:/ /www.chiangmaihealth.go.th
nguouuEMsHolU mulssnduiustadaaniaydnsnd
E-mail : Public_cm@hotmail.com nS: 053 ~ 211048 - 50 ¢io 103

“re,

Hiticin) PtV

Due to the recent outbreak of 2019 Novel Coronavirus (2019-nCoV) from
Wuhan, Chiang Mai Provincial Public Health Office has issued a statement to clarify
the situation as follows. In Thailand, there are currently 46 patients under investigation (PUI)
and four patients are confirmed to have contracted the 2019-nCoV. In Chiang Mai, there are
five patients under investigation and it is confirmed that they suffered from different types
of influenza and did not have 2019-nCoV infection. Local residents and tourists in Chiang Mai
can be confident in Thailand’s surveillance and screening system for the 2019-nCoV. Chiang
Mai Province has deployed an outbreak surveillance system and thermoscan checkpoints
at the Chiang Mai International Airport. Those arriving from Wuhan will have a Health Beware
Card, which contains an instruction to see a doctor and present this card along with
the travel history in case of the following symptoms — fever, coush, runny nose, sore throat,
shortness of breath, within 14 days after leaving Wuhan. In public and private hospitals,
patients are screened for the infection and, in case of suspicion, will undergo a safe refer
process and be treated in a prepared negative pressure isolation room that is of standard
quality. if you have fever with respiratory symptoms such as cough, scre throat, runny nose
and shortness of breath, and a travel history from Wuhan, please seek treatment at
a hospital and provide a detailed history. For more information, please contact the Office of
Disease Prevention & Control, Chiang Mai Provincial Health Office at +66 53 21 1048
Extension 110 and TAC Chiang Mai Province contact: (+66) 81 796 7015




